
Gifts Offered by Government Contractors to Government Officials - 19
/Jul/ 2019

Q.| If a government contractor were to give a monetary gift to the government official by whom he is hired or to the government
supervisor who is responsible for assessing and overseeing his work, would this be a permissible action?

A.| All such practices that can potentially lead to the spread of bureaucratic corruption are to be avoided at all costs.
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